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South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – September 26, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

Another very busy week here at South Buffalo Charter School!  From 14 Buffalo State 

University “Junior Participants” to a visit from Mount Mercy Academy, the building has been 

packed with activity!  Included in this newsletter is the PTO monthly newsletter of upcoming 

events as well.  Be sure to take a look! Also check out our 7th graders hard at work below! 

As always, there is a lot going on that we want everyone to be aware of: 

• Throughout September, Mr. Neel (Our PSR Specialist) has been reminding students 

(and parents) about dress code infractions.  Beginning on October 1st, students will 

have to serve a lunch detention if they are not in dress code.  Please refer to the 

student handbook regarding all dress code items.  The major item of note is that the  

SBCS logo polo shirt must be worn by every student.  Even if they have a SBCS fleece 

or sweatshirt over, the polo shirt must still be worn.   

 

• South Buffalo Charter School will be giving back to the community! The last Friday of 

every month will be a dress down for charity day.  Donations will vary month to month 

depending on the cause.  The donation could be $1, a canned good, a used book, etc.  

Our first dress down for charity took place today, which benefitted our SBCS Family 

Emergency Find. When students dress down, a reminder that the following clothing is 

not appropriate for dress down days: ripped jeans, low rise jeans (no exposed skin), 

tank tops, revealing tops (no exposed skin), any clothing with inappropriate 

messages, leggings/bike shorts must be worn with a loose fitting, finger length top, 

sandals, slides, slippers, flip flops, crocs, Uggs, hats or pajama bottoms.  Skirts, 

dresses, or shorts must be no shorter than four inches above the knee.  

 

• Please join us at our Mental Health Night on Wednesday 10/15 from 5:30 - 7:30pm.  We 
will have a number of agencies from the community with info on services they can 
provide your family; activities to teach coping strategies; and presentations by the 
Family Help Center about their Youth Empowerment Leadership program and O'Shei 
Children's Psychiatry Center about suicide prevention and mental wellness. 
 

• The PTO is sponsoring our Fall Craft and Vendor Fair on Saturday, October 4th from 

9am to 3pm.  Take a look at the details on the attached flyer! 

 

Have a great weekend!  

SBCS Administration 
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